
From: Carol Ohlendorf
To: Stewart, Heather - FS, OR
Subject: [External Email]Sequoia and Sierra National Forests Prescribed Fire Project
Date: Saturday, October 21, 2023 12:44:05 PM

You don't often get email from laceepacee@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Hi heather:  I received your email and I am at a loss.   I know that controlled fire is good for most parks. 
 Is it good for such large areas with such massive trees.

Please advise.

Thanks

Carol Ohlendorf
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